
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Hayden High School is calling in all Alumni to be guest speakers for the next faction of students getting 

ready to enter higher education and the career field. We are looking for various fields and schools to 

speak and present to our young minds. We hope that in participating in our Career Fair our students will 

gain knowledge into the various fields that are available to them and how you began in your journey as 

well as any other experiences you are able to share. Visual Aids are welcomed as well as any handouts or 

instruments that you may use on a daily basis for your job. If you are interested please contact Pamela 

Gonzalez by email gonzalezp@hwusd.org, or Jacque Pool by email poolj@hwusd.org or by phone 520-356-

7876 ext. 2202. We look forward to having another great successful career fair for our student body. 
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